SPEED LIMIT ON FERRY ROAD, NORTH HAVEN
IMPLEMENTING A FENCE CODE IN NORTH HAVEN
PROBLEMS FACING EDUCATORS ON THE EAST END

WEDNESDAY, JANURY 3, 2024 ONE TO ONE THIRTY PM 30 MINUTES

NORTH HAVEN VILLAGE MAYOR CHRIS FIORE WAS ON THE AIR

TODAY DISCUSSING THESE AND OTHER ISSUES IN NORTH

HAVEN....... THE SPEED LIMIT ON FERRY ROAD WAS LOWERED TO

35 MPH TO TRY AND STOP PEOPLE FROM SPEEDING AS IT IS ALSO
A BUSY WALKING AND BIKE ROUTE, THE FENCE CODE IS BEING

STUDIED TO KEEP THE VILLAGE ATTRACTIVE WITH FENCE

LOOKS AND HEIGHTS, PLUS EXPENSIVE RENTAL AND HOUSE

PRICES AND TRAFFIC JAMS EVERY DAY ARE A HINDERENCE FOR THE

EAST END TO SECURE SCHOOL TEACHERS....SOME NEED TO GET UP IN

THE MIDDLE OF THE NIGHT JUST TO GET TO WORK ON TIME



